Hill, Louis W. September 9, 1899

Louis Hill to J. J. Hill.

Has learned that "Benjamin Whiteley,
probably now located in New York, is on the
pay-roll for $2500.00 a year, as Secretary
for the North Star Iron Company." Col. Clough
has suggested that Whiteley be carried on the
pay-roll in case of any litigation.
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